
 
Office of the Comptroller 

  To:  Celeste Amato, Clerk to the Board of Estimates  

  From:   Erika M. McClammy, Esq., Deputy Comptroller & Equity Officer 

  Date:  August 19, 2024 

  Re:  BOE 8/21/2024 Abstention Memo 

 

Based on the final agenda for the Board of Estimates’ August 21, 2024, meeting, I have no 
abstentions to note. 

I would appreciate your making this Memorandum part of the Board’s record for its August 21, 
2024, meeting.  Should you have any questions or need any additional information, please feel free 
to contact me at 410-396-4755. 

Cc: Honorable President Nick J. Mosby 

 Members of the Board of Estimates 

 

 


